
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2021                                                               SPRING 2022  RETURNING INFO 

                                                                                                         FOR RESIDENTIAL STUDENTS 

 

 

     

 

Dear Residential student: 

 

On behalf of Lincoln College, I hope that you had a rewarding Fall 2021 semester.  As we transition to 

Spring 2022, we are looking forward to your return to Lincoln College in January to continue your 

academic career.  I am sending this letter to help you prepare for your return. 

 

CHECK-IN DATES: All returning residential students report to the Student Center on Sunday, January 

9, 2022 according to your last name: 

 Last names beginning with A – L 

 9:00am - 12:00pm 

 

 Last names beginning with M - Z 

1:00pm - 4:00pm 

Lincoln College staff will greet and direct you through the check-in process.  You must complete the 

check-in process before moving into your residence hall.   

 

TEXTBOOKS:  During the week of January 3, please refer to MyLynx and Canvas for textbook 

information. 

 

SPRING SEMESTER CLASSES BEGIN ON MONDAY, JANUARY 10.   

 

SCHEDULE CHANGES:  If you need assistance in making any changes to your Spring course 

schedule, please contact your academic advisor between Monday, January 10 through Friday, January 14.    

 

Please note that Lincoln College offices will close at 4:00 p.m. on Friday, December 17 for winter break 

and will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, January 3.  

 

We hope that you have a wonderful holiday break, and we are looking forward to seeing you in January. 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Bradley 
Donna Bradley, PhD, JD 

Vice President of Academic Affairs 

 

 


